Sharon Brandell Po Box 907 Nelson Lasoun, AK 03/30/25

Governor Mike Dunleavy Office of the Governor PO Box 110001 Juneau, AK 99811-0001 Phone: (907) 465-3500 (907)269-7450

Dear Governor Dunleavy,

I wish to support the nomination for Ms. Olivia Irwin to the Alaska Board of Fisheries.

I feel she is experienced in the Board of Fisheries processes and is knowledgeable of fisheries issues the State of Alaska is facing today.

Olivia has directly participated in: the Board of Fisheries, Board of Game, North Pacific Fisheries Management Council, Yukon River Panel, Federal Subsistence Board, Regional Advisory Councils, Local Advisory Committees, Federal Consultations, and legislative hearings. She currently serves on the Eastern Interior Regional Advisory Council and the Minto Nenana Fish and Game Advisory Committee. In doing so, she has expanded her knowledge of the complex set of fisheries issues Alaskans face across the state.

Please consider her nomination.

Thank you.

Sharen Brandell Sharen Brandell